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Mohammed Ahmed

From: Brian Lake 

Sent: 26 April 2024 10:17

To: Planning

Subject: Camden Planning App: 2023/4072/L to  not have a water supply to water fountain, 

Prrince of Wales Circus

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Objection to removal of water from a water fountain, ‘Prince of Wales 
Circus’. 
 
Surely it cannot be beyond the wit of man to provide water to a water 
fountain? 
This was part of the original applications to re-site the fountain, and 
therefore the applicants should provide the necessary water supply. 
 
Brian Lake 

 You don't often get email from brian@jarndyce.co.uk. Learn why this is important  


